
 
Dear International Student Applicant: 
 

Thank you for your interest in Yuba Community College District campuses – 
Yuba College-Marysville, CA; Clear Lake Campus-Clearlake CA; and, Woodland 
Community College-Woodland, CA.  Attached is an International Student Admission 
Application packet to apply for admission as an International Student.  We are now 
accepting applications for Spring Semester, all application materials MUST be 
on file in this office on or before the deadline date of December 1.    If you 
prefer to apply for Fall Semester, application materials MUST be on file in this 
office on or before the deadline of May 15.     Please review the Checklist of 
required Application Documents carefully. 
 

All applicants whose native language is not English MUST take the Test of 
English as a Foreign Language (TOEFL).  Yuba Community College District 
Campuses minimum TOEFL score requirement for the Written test is 475; for the 
Computer-based test is 152; and for the Internet-based test is 53.   Your International 
Student Admission Application will not be considered without official TOEFL scores 
on file.   It is essential that you schedule to take the test well in advance of testing.  
Official TOEFL Test scores must be submitted directly to Woodland Community 
College (School Code: 5762) from the Educational Testing Service.  For information 
about when and where the TOEFL is given, you may write to TOEFL, Box 6151, 
Princeton, NJ 08541-6151, USA, or call 1-609-771-7100, or visit their website at: 
www.ets.org/toefl 
 

We estimate that the annual tuition, books and general living expenses for 
attending a Yuba Community College District Campus (from August to June) at 
approximately $13,000.00.  If you are planning a one-year course of study you will 
need to provide funding documentation of $13,000.00 (minimum); for a two-year 
course of study, you will need funding documentation of $26,000.00 (minimum); 
please see the Expenses Sheet enclosed.  There are no scholarships or financial aid 
programs available at Yuba Community College District Campuses for 
international students.   We require each student applicant to complete the attached 
Confidential Financial Information form and provide a certified letter and current 
bank statement from his/her sponsor’s bank verifying that sufficient funds translated 
to U.S. Dollars are available to meet his/her school tuition and living expenses while 
attending the college.  If you are accepted to attend Yuba Community College 
District, you are required to carry your own health insurance and to provide a 
copy of proof of health care coverage to the International Student 
Representative at the Woodland Community College. 
 

Yuba Community College District Campuses do not have on-campus 
dormitories -- students must make their own living arrangements while attending Yuba 
Community College District.   
 

Again, thank you for considering Yuba Community College District in your 
educational plans.  If you have any questions, please e-mail me at kpope@yccd.edu or 
call (530) 668-2527. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kerry Pope, International Student Representative 
Woodland Community College 


